Special Announcement

Precautionary Measures (16 Sept)

Dear brethren, there was a member who attended the worship service on 12 September and later tested positive for COVID-19 on 15 September.

As a precautionary measure, in-person worship service will be suspended for 19 and 26 Sep. Our worship services and Bible classes will be live-streamed instead.

Please monitor your health and, if necessary, do a ART self-test. If you have attended worship on 12 September and test positive, please contact any of the ministers so that they can inform the authorities.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. Let us pray for the health and swift recovery of our affected member, and for God's continued protection over his church. We pray that we will meet again soon!

